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I'm honored to run for re-election to the Law Practice Management Community Board. Over the past 
three years, I’ve served the community by organizing speakers, hosting networking opportunities, 
and supporting DC Bar initiatives that empower our members to build stronger, more sustainable 
practices. During this time, I’ve also tripled the size of my own firm—an experience that deepens my 
belief that law firm ownership can dramatically improve a lawyer’s quality of life. Through my 
continued service, I hope to share practical strategies and lessons learned with our community, 
especially with those looking to grow or launch their own firms. I’m passionate about creating space 
for candid conversations, meaningful connections, and actionable guidance. The LPM Community is 
an incredible resource for lawyers at every stage of their practice, and I would be honored to 
continue serving and contributing to its growth. 
 


